The Municipality of Germantown City Beautiful Commission met on October 11th, 2022, at the City Garage on Water Street. The meeting was called to order at 6:07 p.m. - in attendance were Robin Alsip, Haley Kozuszek, Patty Kidwell, Shelley Powers, and Cierra Rowe.

Approval of Minutes:

September minutes were approved with no needed corrections.

Old Business:

 Made sure everyone was signed up for a time at the Saturday Night Out Halloween Costume contest on October 15th.

New Business:

- Members checked all the strands of lights on the trees to make sure in working order.
 Members voted and decided to replace lights with "soft" lights to match the city wreaths in town vs keeping LED lights on the trees
- Discussed the Small Business "Adopt a Tree" for the holidays which would allow the businesses in town to decorate the Christmas tree closest to their doors as they wish, with a sign stating that they were the "owner" of the tree
- Voted and 85 Lindell Street was the winner of the Halloween decorating contest.
- Voted and 149 W Market Street was the winner for the Fall Foliage
- Ugly Sweater coloring contest is going forward with the elementary students' grades K-3rd
- Next Meeting will also be held at the City Garage on Water Street as a working meeting to fluff and get the trees ready to be put out.

Next meeting will be November 15th, 2022, at the City Garage.

** Please note the above is a change to our usual 2nd Tuesday of the month. Members voted to move it to the 3rd Tuesday of the month based on availability of members and closer to when the trees would be put out on the street.

Meeting was adjourned at 7:09 PM

Respectfully submitted,

Haley Kozuszek